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Daves, Jessica

From: Rob Painter <rob.painter@rvpengineering.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2019 10:53 AM

To: Skylor Miller; Bickford, Greg

Cc: Daves, Jessica; Ryan Storch

Subject: RE: Grief - School Road parking lot

By this email as applicant and agent for the owner, I withdraw our PUD II application.   

 

We will follow the directives you’ve outlined below and let you know when the work is completed so you can abate the 

violation. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Rob Painter PE 

RVP Engineering 

6230 Centre Park Drive, Suite C 

West Chester, Ohio 45069 

Office: 513-823-2175 

Mobile:513-403-1084 

Rob.painter@RVPengineering.com 

www.RVPengineering.com 

 

 
 

From: Skylor Miller <SMiller@SycamoreTownship.org>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 10:23 AM 

To: Rob Painter <rob.painter@rvpengineering.com>; Bickford, Greg <gbickford@sycamoretownship.org> 

Cc: Daves, Jessica <JDaves@SycamoreTownship.org> 

Subject: RE: Grief - School Road parking lot 

 

Rob, 

 

Concrete is fine and probably more appropriate given the weight of vehicles. We discussed placing the trees along the 

northern property line, but final placement along that line was left to your discretion. 

 

We currently have the case marked a continued of our agenda. In order to “clear” it, we will need a withdrawal request 

from the applicant.  

 

Let us know when improvements are completed and we can abate the violation.  

 

Let me know if you need anything else from me. 

 

Take care, 
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Skylor  

 

 

Skylor R. Miller 
Planning & Zoning Administrator 

8540 Kenwood Road 

Sycamore Township, OH 45236 

(513) 792-7252  Direct Line 

(513) 792-8564  Fax 

smiller@sycamoretownship.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Rob Painter [mailto:rob.painter@rvpengineering.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 2:43 PM 

To: Bickford, Greg <gbickford@sycamoretownship.org> 

Cc: Skylor Miller <SMiller@SycamoreTownship.org> 

Subject: Grief - School Road parking lot 

 

Greg & Sklor: 

 

Greif is agreeable to paving and putting in the 2 trees we talked about.  They would like to pave in concrete instead of 

asphalt if that’s ok with you – and they asked if you had a tree species or type in mind – and remind me again where 

you’d like them placed. 

 

Rob Painter PE 

RVP Engineering 

6230 Centre Park Drive, Suite C 

West Chester, Ohio 45069 

Office: 513-823-2175 

Mobile:513-403-1084 

Rob.painter@RVPengineering.com 

www.RVPengineering.com 

 

 
 


